BURLINGTON EAST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

MINISTER: THE REV. BRUCE McANSH ORGANIST: RINATHA KRIGE

Tel. No. (905) 637-5155 - Email: bepc@bellnet.ca

Website: www.burlingtoneast.net

January 17, 2016

10:30 a.m.

WE GATHER IN GOD MUSICAL PRELUDE

- * ENTRY OF GOD'S WRITTEN WORD
- * PROCESSIONAL HYMN: (Hymn No. 299, verse 1) **GREETINGS & ANNOUNCEMENTS**

CALL TO WORSHIP (In Unison)

Peace where there is war Healing where there is hurt Memory where we have forgotten the other. Vision where there is violence light where there is madness sight where we have blinded each other. Comfort where there is sorrow tears where there is hardness laughter where we have missed life's joy laughter when we remember the joy.

John Philip Newell, Praying With the Earth (Eerdmans: Michigan).

* HYMN:

He is born

169

PRAYER OF ADORATION AND CONFESSION & THE LORD'S PRAYER

ANTHEM:

"IN HIS TIME"

WE HEAR THE WORD OF GOD

*HYMN:

Tell me the old, old story

499

Let the children gather with the Minister during the singing of verses 1 & 2

CHILDREN'S TIME

followed by singing verses 3 & 4

RESPONSIVE PSALM:

Psalm 36:5-10 with Refrain 2

OLD TESTAMENT:

Isaiah 62:1-5 (Page 692)

NEW TESTAMENT: GOSPEL READING:

John 2:1-11

1 Corinthians 12:1-11 (Page 174) (Page 93)

* HYMN:

Song of Thankfulness and Praise

176

SERMON:

"THAT'S NOT MY JOB"

WE RESPOND IN FAITH

OFFERING

- * DOXOLOGY HYMN: (Hymn No. 79)
- * PRAYER OF DEDICATION PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE

WE GO FORTH IN GOD

*HYMN

To God be the Glory

350

- *BENEDICTION
- *CHORALE

MUSICAL POSTLUDE

* - Stand as you are able

WELCOME TO BURLINGTON EAST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

Worship Service. The Duty Elder is available for your assistance. If you are a visitor and are considering this Church as your new home congregation, please make sure that you sign the Guest Book so that Rev. McAnsh may contact & welcome you. A Nursery is available in the McRae wing. Please join us for Fellowship Hour following the Worship Service.

FLOWERS in the sanctuary are placed by Gord and Moira Fielding in loving memory of Karen Fielding, Archie Reid and William and Nessie Fielding.

WE WELCOME Rev. Moe Anderson to the pulpit today.

EVENTS/MEETINGS

Mon., Jan. 18th - Social Club - Douglas Hall - 1:00 pm

- Session Meeting - McRae Room - 7:30 pm

Thurs., Jan. 21st - Men's Social Club - Douglas Hall - 1:00 pm

- Choir Practice - Sanctuary - 7:00 pm

BEPC @ A GLANCE

	January 17	January 24	January 31
Duty Elder	Ron Dekker	Susan Stock	Bob Dickison
Responsive	Ron Dekker	Susan Stock	Bob Dickison
Reader			
Ushers	Bob Dickison	David Dawson	Jane Wiseman
	Halyna Dickison	George Rodgerson	Amanda Pyper
Greeters	Nancy Capstick	Walt & Lois	Dorothy Fabian
	Marg Harris	Richards	Kathy Wilson
Flowers	Gord & Moira	=	Lew & Rose
	Fielding		Tripp
	Lois Richards,	Ruth Faris	Margaret Harris
Fellowship	Dorothy Dickison	Ann Maberley	and
	Pat Thomson		Friends
Sunday School	Donna McAnsh	Brenda Reindl	Susan Stock
700	Denise Crockford	Donna Beaudin	Brenda Reindl
Nursery Duty	Isabel McIlquham	Sue Evans	Sharon Wilhelm
		p 7 a	

ANNUAL REPORT

It is almost time to put together the Annual Report for 2015. Today after the church service, there will be a short meeting for everyone who is responsible for writing reports for the different committees. We will gather at the choir pews in the sanctuary. Written reports are due on Feb. 7.



LENTEN SERVICES

at Burlington East Presbyterian Church WEDNESDAY, February 17 – March 16, 2015 at 12

Please join us for our half-hour Lenten Worship Services in the Sanctuary followed by a soup lunch.

For those who wish to participate in contributing to the lunches, a sign-up sheet will be available in Douglas Hall during Fellowship Hour for the next few Sundays.



Wednesday Lunch Group

The Wednesday Lunch Group will meet at 12.00 noon on Wednesday, 20th January at The Red Lobster, 2423 Fairview Street, Burlington. Please let Nancy Capstick know if you plan to attend. Nancy's phone number is 905-825-5595.

Rev. McAnsh on Study Leave

Rev. McAnsh is currently away from the office on a two week Study Leave and will be returning on Monday January 25. During this time, pastoral support will be available by contacting Rinatha in the church office (905-637-5155) or Bob Dickison (289-230-6856). Rinatha or Bob will ensure that one of the other Burlington Presbyterian ministers gets in touch with you. In addition we are pleased to have Rev. Moe Anderson lead our services on January 17 and 24.

GREETERS and FLOWER LIST

There are still a lot of Sunday mornings that needs to be filled for Greeter Duty as well as placing flowers in the sanctuary. If you are available and willing, please fill out your name on one of these Sundays.



Ellen Stewart has moved to Billings Court. Please make the address change in your Directory.

STEWART, Ellen Suite 219 Billings Court Burlington ON L7N 3N6 Phone: 905-639-1677









ARE THE WINTER BLUES STARTING TO GET TO YOU OR WOULD YOU JUST ENJOY AN EVENING OUT?
WE HAVE AN ANSWER FOR YOU

WE ARE PLANNING AN INTERATIVE FAMILY
MOVIE EVENING ON FRIDAY FEBRUARY 5 AT 7 PM.
STAY TUNED FOR MORE DETAILS NEXT WEEK
BUT DO RESERVE THE EVENING OF FEBRUARY 5
FOR A FUN FILLED MOVIE EVENING.





<u>AUGUST 8 - 12</u>

The Camp Kintail-on-the-road team has been booked for the week of August 8-12. At this stage we ask that you pray for the program. This is the most important need because only God can work and change the hearts of the children who attend this year. Please also think about any ways you can help us plan and present this amazing week at BEPC!!

More information will be available later.

We hope you will mark your calendar now and plan to join us!

